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ANNUAL FOUNDER’S DAY MEETING

Alumni Association Annual Winter Meeting
Founders Day at Players Retreat

February 26 is the founding date of Sigma Pi Fraternity, and we will be 118 years old on that
date.  On Saturday, February 28, 2015, Rho Chapter will have our Founder’s Day Alumni
meeting.   We will meet at 10:00 am at the Players Retreat (“the PR”), just off Hillsborough
Street.  We will conduct the meeting, then have lunch together (Dutch treat).  The Pack is
playing at Boston College at 12:00, so it will be an entertaining day.  Please plan on staying at
the PR and watching it together.  We hope to see you there!

Business topics will include an update on the status of our land, and status of our building fund.
The actives will give us an update on their activities, pledges, scholastics, and any other
information the alumni may want to know.  Rho Chapter is continuing its great success,
currently having the largest brotherhood in history, as well as being the third largest fraternity at
NCSU.  But reconnecting with brothers, both active and alumni, will be the main purpose.
Thanks to all the alumni that paid dues for 2014.  We appreciate that support, as we want to
continue to grow.  One of the best ways to help us grow is to contact brothers from your era and
get them involved.  We continue hoping to grow to over 100 dues paying members in 2015.
Your reaching out to other brothers would ensure our reaching that goal.  Also, go on the Rho
Chapter website (www.ncsusigmapi.com) to see what’s going on with the actives, and then
connect to our Facebook link to catch up with brothers from the last 50 years.

There is a form on this newsletter that you can use to send in dues for 2015.  Please include all
your contact information (phone, e-mail, mailing address) so we can keep in touch with you.
We hope to see you on February 28.  It will be informative, entertaining, and just plain fun!

Speedy Mitchell, Rho ‘69



Letter from the President
Homecoming 2014, One of the Best!!!
This year, we did something a little different.  Instead of having the Mixed Drink Party at the
House, we chose to have it at a restaurant/bar.  The place was Shuckers, located in the heart of
the Glenwood South area in Downtown Raleigh.  We had a wonderful turnout, with an
estimated 100 Alumni/Dates, along with 50+ Actives/Dates.  Food was tasty, drinks were cold
and plentiful, but it all took a back seat to being with Sigma Pi Brothers for a night and reliving
the old times………not to mention creating new memories.

If you were there, then you know what a fun time it was.  The Active Chapter is an impressive
group of young men.  The health of our House can only benefit by a strong Alumni Association,
and that starts with you!    A big thank you to Sage Alex Lasek and all the guys for assisting
with a memorable evening!

If you missed it, that’s too bad!  Saving grace is that you’ll have another chance this year!

In the bond,

Brent Brewbaker, Alumni President



Be sure to put Saturday, February 28th on your calendar for our annual Sigma Pi Alumni
Association meeting at the Players Retreat (PR) just off Hillsborough Street starting at
10:00 am. We will have a good meeting in a relaxed atmosphere, and many of us will stay for
Lunch and watch the Pack play Boston College at 12:00.

We are continuing our push to grow the Alumni Association, and one of the best ways to help
that happen is to contact brothers from your era and get them involved. Our goal is still to
grow to over 100 dues paying members, and we continue to make good progress as we had 47
active members in 2014 (See list below). Your reaching out to other brothers would ensure our
reaching that goal. Also, go on the Rho Chapter website (www.ncsusigmapi.com) to see what’s
going on with the actives, and then connect to our Facebook link to catch up with brothers from
the last 50 years.

You attendance and input is welcome as we have some important business to discuss at this
meeting.

ITB,

Steele Hall

Treasurer’s Report

2014 Members
Terry Allen Joe Devine Paul “Speedy” Mitchell

Rick Anderson Taylor Dillon Mike Moles

Jim Baggs David Drake Bill Monroe

Peter Barnes Thom Geshay Dave Naylor

Brent Brewbaker Berkley Godehn Greg Nesbitt

Neil Britt Steele Hall Wes Owens

Don Bulluck John Hollingsworth Greg Roberts

Michael Bunch Christ Hultgren Rick Schmidt

Bill “Twig” Bunn Shane Ireland Tom Skeen

Ken Butler Mike Kaney Grady Sykes

Jim Caddell Rick Kiernan Mike Talbot

Gene Carawan Will Lackey Jake Tippette

Jason Cashwell Curtis Ledford Ray Uptegrove

John Clark David McAuley

Jeff Cline Pat McKee

Jack Cummings James Miller

Jack Daniels Wayne Miller



2015 Alumni Association Membership Form
Name: ____________________________________________________________
Address: ___________________________________________________________
City: _______________________ State: _________ Zip: ____________
Best Contact Phone Number: _______________________________________
Email Address: ____________________________________________________
Pledge Semester/Year: _______________________ Graduation Year: ___________
Membership Type: (Please Select)
Alumnus (More than 4 years removed from Undergraduate) - $50.00/year _________
Young Alumnus (2-4 years removed from Undergraduate) - $25.00/year _________
1st Year Alumnus (Up to 1 year removed from Undergraduate) - Free/1st yr. _________
Checks should be made payable to: Alumni Rho Chapter of Sigma Pi Inc.

Please fold form and remit with payment to:
Steele Hall
1046 Brighthurst Drive
Raleigh, NC 27605

The Sigma Pi Alumni Association will not sell or use your email address or phone number other than to
communicate regarding the Association.

Calling All Volunteers

The NCSU Sigma Pi Alumni Association now offers two
convenient ways to pay your dues:

1. Online via PayPal at www.ncsusigmapi.com
2. Complete and submit the below form.

2015 Alumni Dues

The Alumni Association is always looking for volunteers to assist either as Board members or
on a committee.  There are two Board positions coming up for election at the Annual Meeting,
if anyone is interested please feel free to express your interest prior to the Annual Meeting or
nominations/elections will be held at the Founder’s Day Meeting.


